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Statement: 
Norway has delivered a reply to the global consultation on ISIC where several concerns has been 
raised about the new ISIC structure. We are hence not yet ready to endorse the draft revised 
structure of ISIC before the results of the global consultation are available.  
 
Norway takes note of the progress of work on the revision of CPC. At present Statistics Norway is 
conducting an internal consultation on CPC. 
 
Norway endorses the classification of business functions as an international standard classification. 
 
Norway supports the revision of the Standard International Energy Product Classification.   
 
The report of the «Committee of Experts on International Statistical Classifications» provides a very 
useful overview of the work and progress of the committee. The proposed projects and work related 
to the development and implementation of international statistical classifications, represents a 
reasonable and useful approach 
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